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Following the meeting between the Employers and the Trades Unions on
Wednesday 14th November 2012, the Employers confirmed their final offer to the
Trades Unions in writing, set out below.

On Friday 16th November 2012 both the NECC and the National Shop Stewards
Forum agreed unanimously to recommend the offer to their members at site
meetings which will take place during the course of the week commencing Monday
19th November 2012 and concluding by 3pm on Friday 23rd November 2012.

When the outcome of the Trades Union members’ consultation is known, details will
be posted on the NJC website.




















